
From: Tom O'Brien [mailto:tom.obrien4@comcast.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 8:43 AM 
To: Larson Tyler; Rep Greenlick; Rep KenyGuyer; Rep Thompson; Rep Clem; Rep Conger; Rep Harker; Rep 
Kennemer; Rep Lively; Rep Weidner; Tom O'Brien 
Subject: House Bill 2093 
 
I would like it known to the committee members that even considering misguided bills such as HB 2093 
is a waste of their time and meets with strong resistance from individuals like myself. 
 
Government bureaucrats mandate that personal information be collected on myself and my family 
members and then make systematic attempts to prevent us from gaining access to our own family's 
information. 
 
I shall be following closely how each member of the committee votes on this proposed bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom O'Brien 
Oregon City 
House District 40 taxpayer and voter 
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